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Dear Special Rapporteurs and Independent Experts,  

We acknowledge the letter sent on June 8, 2020 regarding “Several Recent Killings of People 
with African Descent” and the concerns it raises.  The United States is committed to 
accountability and transparency in its efforts to advance our nation’s commitments to equal 
justice under law and the protection of every person’s fundamental freedoms.  The United States 
government is working with officials at the local, state, and federal levels to address claims of 
racial discrimination and excessive use of force by the police. 
A substantive reply to your letter is forthcoming. 

 

 

 



	 	 	
	

 

 

Sincerely,  

                                 

                               

 

  
Daniel A. Kronenfeld  
Human Rights Counselor  

 


